
  
        

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
May 10, 2017 
 

Agreement to mark 10-year wellness and education partnership 
at St. Mary’s 
 

Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools, the University of Saskatchewan College of 
Medicine, and the Saskatoon Tribal Council are hosting an event celebrating 10 years of 
community-based wellness and education. 

 
When: Friday, May 12, 2017, 9 am 

Where: St. Mary’s Wellness and Education Centre, Gymnasium 
  327 Avenue N South 

 
St. Mary’s was home to Canada’s first in-school pediatrics clinic designed to improve 
accessibility to a variety of health programs and services. 
 
A memorandum of understanding to enhance the existing partnership will be signed by 
Diane Boyko, chair of the Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools’ Board of Education; Dr. 
Preston Smith, dean of the College of Medicine; and Tribal Chief Felix Thomas, chief of 
the Saskatoon Tribal Council. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Derrick Kunz 
Communications Consultant 
Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools 
306-659-7077 |  dekunz@gscs.sk.ca 
 
Kate Blau 
Communications Specialist 
U of S College of Medicine 
(306) 966-6059  |  kate.blau@usask.ca 

  
Priscilla Wolf 
Media Relations 
Saskatoon Tribal Council 
(306) 380-3935 |  pwolf@sktc.sk.ca  
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